
Title VI Notice of Protection Against Discrimination

City of Hartford operates its program without regard to race, color, and national origin in
accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act.  Any person who believes she or he has been
aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the
City of Hartford.

For more information on the civil rights program and the procedures to file a complaint contact:

City of Hartford
203 W. Main Street, Hartford, AL 36344
Phone: 334-588-2245
Email: hartfordcityof [at] centurytel.net.

A complaint may be filed directly with the Federal Transit Administration by contacting:

Office of Civil Rights
Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator
East Building, 5th Floor-TCR
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
Washington, DC 20590

http://www.cityofhartfordal.org/senior-center/page/title-vi-notice-protection-against-discrimination

